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Tuesday 29th August, 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year One Pupils,  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your Year One child back to school, and to Beech 
class, next week.  
 
As I wrote to you in July, Miss Jenkins has been successful in securing a Welsh language 
sabbatical for the Autumn term. This is really good news for Miss Jenkins and for our school. 
This means that Miss Price will be teaching Beech class full time for the Autumn term.  
 
Unfortunately, Miss Price is still recovering from an injury and not yet fit for work. This 
means that for the initial weeks, Beech class will be taught by Mrs Tia Copeland (Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday) and by myself, Mrs Harriet Wadsworth, (Thursday and Friday). The 
class will be supported by Teaching Assistant, Mrs Sally Stephens.  
 
Please be assured that we will do everything we can to ensure a smooth transition for your 
child through any staff changes as well as keeping you well informed.  
 
We will have familiar staff on the gate on Monday morning to greet your child. If, however, 
your child is feeling at all unsure about coming into school on Monday morning, you are 
very welcome to wait with your child in the playground from 8.50 and walk with them to the 
classroom door for 9am. I am confident that the familiarity of the classroom, friends and 
other staff will mean that your children settle quickly into their new school year.  
 
Y1 parents are invited to meet myself and Mrs Copeland at 3.30pm on Friday 8th September. 
You will have an opportunity to ask any questions, hear about how your child’s first week at 
this time. If you are unable to make this time due to work commitments, we will endeavour 
to find another time that is mutually convenient for you, just get in touch.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Harriet Wadsworth 
Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:office@llangorse.powys.sch.uk
http://www.llangorseschool.wales/


   
 

A community centred school where Aspirations is nurtured, everybody Belongs 
and strong Connections are built.  

 


